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8th October 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                      

 

As a school we are very keen to work with parents to support our children’s learning. 

One area that we have identified where this could be particularly effective is in our 

teaching of spellings. 

  

We would therefore like to invite you to our Spelling Workshop taking place on Tuesday 

6th November at 9.00am in the Main Hall. The workshop will last about 20 minutes.  

 

During the workshop, we will discuss how we teach spellings in school and how best you 

can continue to support your child at home. We will also answer any questions you may 

have regarding spellings. Additionally we will be launching our new spelling booklets 

which have been created for children in Years 1 and 2. These booklets will be 

available for you to look at and we will explain how they will be used.  

 

If you would like to attend the Spelling workshop please complete the slip below and 

return it to the school. Refreshments will be available and if possible we ask that 

younger siblings are not brought into school on this occasion.  

 

We look forwards to welcoming you to this workshop.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Lay  

Deputy Head  
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Y1 and Y2 Spelling workshop     Tuesday 6th November  

 

I will be able to attend this workshop………………………………………………………………………………….. 

(please print name) 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………………… Class ……………….. 
 

 

 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock            

Tel: 01273 874050                    

Fax: 01273 874058                     

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk    
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